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NOTICE
T.Y.BAMMC

Students of T.Y.BAMMC are cordially invited to attend
the Farewell function scheduled on Wednesday , 3

April, 2024 from 10.00 am in the college auditorium.

The program consists of entertainment followed by
working lunch. Interested students have to register their

name to Ms. Minu.

Last date of registration is Saturday, 23" March, 2024 by
10:00 am. Please note that registrations will not be
accepted after the mentioned date and only registered

students will be allowed to attend the function.
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